
From: Les Liversidge <lal@laliversidge.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 24, 2020 10:42 AM 
To: lal@laliversidge.com 
Subject: Update - A Message from L.A. Liversidge regarding WSIB and COVID-19 
 
Good morning, 

 

Further to my email yesterday, the Workplace Safety and Insurance Board WSIB has now posted a 

clarified Adjudicative Approach Document on how the Board will make decisions about COVID-19 

claims.  You can find the document here . 

 

Regards, 

 

LAL 

 

 
L.A. Liversidge, LL.B. 
Barrister & Solicitor Professional Corporation 
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https://www.wsib.ca/sites/default/files/2020-03/adjudicativeapproach2019novelcoronavirus20200322.pdf

